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Berlin, 27 March 2018  

 

Grace letter asking for extension of the deadline for submitting mc´s COP 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
We would hereby like to request an extension of the deadline for our annual 
Communications on Progress (COP). media consulta can refer to 
improvements in the implementation of UN Global Compact’s 10 principles. 
However, since the last months were connected with a lot of work for various 
clients and several business travels – the latter partly on short notice – we 
are afraid that we need some more time to include the vast number of new 
information in a well-structured report. 
 
I would like to apologize for the delay, but can promise you to submit the COP 
soon. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website 
on the 6th of July 2018 at the latest. Thank you very much for your patience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Harald Zulauf 
(CEO of media consulta International Holding)


